
 
BBOORROOUUGGHH  OOFF  MMAATTAAWWAANN  
DDEEPPAARRTTMMEENNTT  OOFF  RREECCRREEAATTIIOONN  

  
DDEEIIRRDDRREE  RRIINNGG    PPHHOONNEE  ((773322))556666--33889988  XX  113300  
DDIIRREECCTTOORR                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            FFAAXX            ((773322))556666--77778899    
 

      220011  BBRROOAADD  SSTTRREEEETT        MMAATTAAWWAANN,,  NNEEWW  JJEERRSSEEYY  0077774477          773322--556666--33889988,,  EEXXTT..  113300     
 

 
 

 
 
Contact: Deirdre Ring     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 Tel: 732-566-3898 x130 
 Email: recreation@matawanborough.com 
 
 

MATAWAN BOROUGH 
SEEKING PARTICIPANTS FOR 

FOR ANNUAL MEMORIAL DAY PARADE  
 

 
To honor all those who have made the supreme sacrifice for our glorious nation the Borough 
of Matawan will be holding its annual Memorial Day Parade on Sunday May, 24th, 2015. 
 
The Borough of Matawan, its Mayor and Council invite all veterans and active members of 
the United States Armed Forces to march in the parade. 
 
Nominations are now being accepted for the selection of the parade’s Grand Marshall.  
Candidates need to be veterans of the U.S. Armed Forces and residents of Matawan. 
 
The parade steps off from the St. Clement Church parking lot at 2:00pm and marches along 
Rte. 79 to Main Street Matawan ending at Memorial Park where there will be a brief 
ceremony.   
 
Any individuals or groups who would like to march are asked to contact the Borough’s 
Recreation Director, Deirdre Ring, 732.566.3898 x130 or recreation@matawanborough.com 
 
 
 


